
Friday 22nd September 2023 

Bankside Primary School Weekly Newsletter  

Learning Cog focus—Reflection 

The children in Y1-Y3 that were chosen by their teacher this week to receive 
the award in our assembly: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to our winners this week in Orange, Yellow and Green Bases!  

 

Next week’s learning cog is collaboration! Stay tuned to see who the     

winners  will be in Blue, Indigo and Violet Bases! 



 

 

Autumn weather reminder! 

Please ensure your child wears a suitable coat to school 
as the weather starts to turn wetter and colder. 

 

Reminder: Timings of school day  

Morning gates open at 8.30am (school starts at 8.45am)  

 

 

Afternoon gates open at 3.15pm (gate closes at 3.30pm) 

 

What a great start to the new school year 
we have had in Rainbow Bigs! Here you can 

see us working hard to improve our       
sentence building using colourful            

semantics. Look at how focused we all are 
on our learning! Well done to Rainbow Bigs 

for giving their Bankside Best! 

 

Indigo Base have been very active this week! 
They have been learning about how to          
accelerate when running, including pumping our 
arms and pushing off from our back foot.  

We are so proud of our Nursery     
children who are settling in well and 
making new friends! 



 

Reading at home! 

Please ensure that your child is reading     
regularly at home. Regular reading at home  
allows your child to build on what they have 

learnt at school and encourages their          
enjoyment of books.  

 

Well done to our three Sounds-Write 
super star learners who were chosen 

by Mrs Sharp to share their fantastic 
work in the newsletter! Well done for 

giving your Bankside Best to your 
learning in reading! 

In Blue Base this week 
we have been finding out 
about the digestive      
system. We worked       
collaboratively to      
recreate this using      
banana, crackers and 
tights! It was a lot of 
fun! 



 

We enjoyed playing 
games together in 

our community      
coffee morning this 

week! We look     
forward to using the 
games at home with 

our families.  


